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Press Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Friday, December 4, 2020 

   

 

New Hours of Operation Announced for all County 
Convenience Centers 

   

 

SANTA FE, NM - Santa Fe County Solid Waste and Recycling Convenience 
Centers announce schedule changes to begin Saturday, December 5, 2020. The 

new hours of operation for the Convenience Centers will be Tuesday through 
Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and closed between noon and 1:00 p.m. for 
lunch. In addition, the San Marcos, Nambe, and Tesuque Collection Centers will 

also be closed on Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

For more information, please contact Solid Waste Superintendent Les Francisco 
at 992-3068 or visit our Solid Waste web page. 
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Please call Les Francisco at 992-3068 for more information. 
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